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Comments: Please don't limit access to safe recreational climbing across our nation. It is long established that
the climbing community has higher standards for protecting the areas that they use.

Removing bolts from national park and climbing areas makes rock climbing far more dangerous than necessary.
Many areas across the nation rely on the climbing community for economic support.
Other outdoor recreation sports are not seeing such expansive and similar limitations, this does not seem to

equitable or in line with fair use of our nations parks and wilderness areas. All of the bolts in nation remove less
rock mass than a single tunnel such as that which provides access to Yosemite National Park.



